
30 hours free childcare 
available from September 2017
Currently all three and four year olds are entitled to 15 hours a week 
of free early learning (from the term after their 3rd birthday). From 
September 2017 this will be doubled to 30 hours for working families. 

Am I eligible?
To qualify, both parents need to be 
working (or the sole parent must be 
working in a lone parent family)  
and each parent earns on average:
•	 �a minimum equivalent to 16 hours  

per week at national minimum  
wage or national living wage

•	 �less than £100,000 per year

We want your views!
The Local Authority would like to know how 
you would like to take up the free 30 hour 
childcare entitlement so they can make sure 
there are enough places for everyone. 
www.rotherham.gov.uk/consultations

www.rotherhamfis.co.uk

The government application process is not yet available, 
but as soon as it is ready details will be released on the 
Families Information Service Facebook page. 
     www.facebook.com/rotherham.fis

Families where one parent does not work 
or neither parent works will not usually be 
eligible for the entitlement unless:
•	 �both parents are employed but one, or 

both parents is temporarily away from the 
workplace on maternity or paternity leave, 
adoption leave or statutory sick pay

•	 �one parent is employed and one parent has 
substantial caring responsibilities based on 
specific benefits received for caring

•	 ��one parent is employed and one parent is 
disabled or incapacitated based on receipt  
of specific benefits


